

Subject: 2018/2609/P: Ground floor flat, 17 Oakhill Avenue

Dear Sophie,

While we see no harm in the proposal HCAAC considers the existing conservatory to have some charm lost in the proposed new.

Best regards,

John

Regards, John Malet-Bates For Hampstead CAAC

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.